Alexis Russell

From: Doug White

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 4:50 PM
To: Alexis Russell

Subject: Re: SUP-24-0017

We are writing to remove our support of Mr. Rivera’s SUP request after further clarification that he is seeking
approval for an EXISTING carport. It was our previous understanding that the SUP was for a replacement
carport NOT to cover up something that was installed without proper city zoning approvals. We simply cannot
in good conscience support something that was done illegally.

Sincerely,
Jennifer & Doug White
1720 Broadmoor Drive

From: Doug White

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 3:03 PM
To: shensley@cityofkeller.com
Subject: SUP-24-0017

| am writing in support of the applicant, Jose Rivera, located at 1856 Highland Drive East SUP to place a 325
sq.ft. carport. We are always in favor of owner occupied residences making improvements on their
lot/property. Highland Terrace mobile home residents deserve to have the same zoning considerations as
permanent dwelling landowners in Keller. Our property in Asheville Estates is located directly behind the
applicants lot.

Sincerely,
Jennifer & Doug White
1720 Broadmoor Drive





